
Subject:		Hauling	and	Stockpiling	of	Riprap	Material	for	Plum	Creek	Environmental	Mitigation	

Riprap	(rounded	river	rock)	material	will	be	hauled	to	and	stockpiled	within	Chatfield	State	Park	starting	
as	early	as	July	2017.	This	material	will	be	used	to	accomplish	the	environmental	mitigation	work	along	
Plum	Creek,	which	includes	construction	of	riffle-type	drop	structures	to	stabilize	the	channel	and	
restore	the	connection	of	the	overbank	to	groundwater,	which	will	preserve	vegetation	and	control	
erosion.	Haul	trucks	will	enter	the	Park	through	Roxborough	Road	and	proceed	to	the	stockpile	area	via	
a	temporary	haul	road.	The	stockpiled	material	is	anticipated	to	be	approximately	two	acres	in	size	and	
up	to	15	feet	high.	

	

	


